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May 22, 2024 

Director Chlora Lindley-Myers 
Missouri Department of Insurance 
301 W. High St. Room 530 
Jefferson City, MO 65101 

RE: No-Action Letter Request 

Dear Director Lindley-Myers: 

Electric Insurance Company (Electric") respectfully submits this request for a No-Action Letter 
pursuant to Section 374.018, R.S.Mo. Specifically, Electric requests from the Department a 
waiver of the application of the recent revisions to 20 CSR 500-1 .100. Electric is in the process 
of withdrawing all line of business in the state, which is the reason set forth on the non-renewal 
notices. In addition, Electric will have no more effective policies after the end of 2024. It would 
be unduly burdensome and financially not sound to be required to make the recent revisions set 
forth in the DCI Bulletin 24-05. Therefore, Electric requests that the Department issue a No­
Action letter consistent with the request set forth above. 

Should you have any questions or need additional information, please do not hesitate to contact 
me at martha.driscoll@electricinsurance.com or at 617.791.7714. Thank you in advance for 
your assistance with this request. 

;•ro~~
Martha A. Driscoll 

Sr. Regulatory Counsel 
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